G.

July 30, 1981

Chancellor Jack E. Reese 539 Andy Holt Tower Campus

Dear Jack:

I have your letter of July 27 in regard to the UT Legal Clinic, which we discussed in my office yesterday.

I certainly do understand and appreciate what you are saying, but I believe our Board is boyond the solution which you suggest. I also believe that unless Dean Penegar and Beach can come up with a plan (possibly in use elsewhere) that both can say is satisfactory, our Board will probably want to eliminate the present arrangement.

I scriously doubt that any of us can change this position unless the board clearly understands that lawsuits brought in the name of UT can be continued or withdrawn by the Board, acting through the proper administrator. I would still like to compromise on this in a way that will not hurt our law school.

Sincerely yours,

Original signed by Edward J. Bolling Edward J. Bolling Prusident

EJB:scv

cc: Hr. Beauchamp E. Brogan

Dr. Joseph E. Johnson

Dr. John W. Prados,